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October 14, 2011

Steven Bowers
Office Manager
America’s Wood Company
598 Augusta Road
Washington, ME 04574

Re: DE 11-219, America’s Wood Company’s Application Requesting Class II Eligibility
for Renewable Energy Certificates (RECs) Generated by the Photovoltaic Array at 598
Augusta Road, Washington, ME Pursuant to RSA 362-F.

Dear Mr. Bowers:

On September 26, 2011, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) received an application from America’s Wood Company’s requesting
certification for the photovoltaic facility sited at 598 Augusta Road, Washington, ME as a
Class II renewable energy source pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable
Portfolio Standard law.

Upon review of your application staff has noted two areas where we need either
modified or additional information:

1. Your application lists Central Maine Power Company as your independent
monitor. The PUC will need verification that the Central Maine Power Company
is acting as an independent monitor for your area, and that they meet all the
requirements of the Puc 2505.09 rules.

2. America’s Wood Company must obtain a GIS facility code number before we can
consider the application complete. James Webb, GIS Administrator stated that
the process to obtain a GIS unit ID number shouldn’t take more than 2 or 3 days if
you are starting a new account. You can contact James at JWebb@nyseblue.com.

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the
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requested information and documentation are not provided within ten business days, your
file will be closed without prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 11-180 in all

future correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 603-271-6011 and my e-mail address is
barbara.bernstein(~puc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bernstein
Analyst

cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney


